
April 24, 2020 

 

Faith Family, 
Please take a minute to read the following updates and reminders. We trust you all are 
doing well, and we continue to pray for you during this time.  
1. Registration information for next school year was sent out this week.  Please take time to 
enroll through the new FACTS portal.  We are thankful for the many that have already 
completed the process online. We ask that parents please take care of the enrollment 
process by Friday, May 1.  We delayed the enrollment process for next year until now 
because of the coronavirus situation.  FCS is needing to be able to plan for the next 
year.  Thank you for your help with this matter. 
 
2. FCS will continue formal online school instruction Monday through Thursday.  Friday will 
be used as a teacher help/tutor day for students.       
 
3. FCS will continue to grade papers in the online school format. 
 
4. The State of North Carolina is making announcements for public schools.  FCS is not 
included in the announcements.  For example, they may announce closings, grading 
system changes and other possible information.  We will continue to offer online school as 
we have been doing.   
 
5. FCS continues to remain closed on campus.  As long as a stay-at-home order is in place, 
FCS cannot resume classes on campus.  We are continuing to evaluate the situation and 
make decisions that are best for staff, students and our families. 
 
6. We are also discussing the possible postponement of end-of-the-year events.  No 
decisions have been made yet for events in the month of May.  We will announce changes 
as soon as final decisions have been made. 
 
7. Elementary will have an assignment drop-off day on Friday, May 1.  Drop off times will be 
from 8-10 am and from 4-6 pm. 
 

I trust you will have a good weekend and stay well.  
 

Todd Daniel 
Administrator 

 


